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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
All classes will be having their Christmas Party on Tuesday 17th December.  Please can your 
child come to school in party clothes or a Christmas jumper. They do not need to wear school 
uniform on this day. Please ensure children wear sensible footwear because we will still be 
playing outside at break and lunchtimes. There will be no PE lessons on this day.   If you 
would like to bring in some food for the whole school to share on Tuesday morning please see 
the class list below: 
 
If your child in is in Hedgehogs class - cucumber sticks, carrot sticks or fruit platter (with the 
fruit pre-cut/peeled please). If you are providing cherry tomatoes or grapes please could you 
also ensure that they are cut in half lengthways. 
 
If your child is in Foxes – cupcakes/cake bars or biscuits eg iced rings, mini cookies or iced 
gems. 
 
If your child is in Squirrels class – cocktail sausages, mini sausage rolls or plant based 
alternatives. 
 
If your child is in Badgers class – cheese, ham, or jam sandwiches (maximum 4 slices of 
bread). 
 
Important : Our Christmas Lunch is on this day so you will need to order a lunch for your 
child or bring a packed lunch from home. The party food starts at 2.00pm.  Please 
remember we are a nut free school.   
 
Merry Christmas  

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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